
January 27, 2010
FROM: Office of Human Resources
ANNUAL NOTICE- Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act of 1998

Dear Employee:

This communication is to provide notice as required under the federal Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act, effective October 21, 1998.  Please review this information carefully.

To all Plan participants who elect breast reconstruction in connection to a mastectomy you will also be covered for:

· reconstruction of the breast on which the mastectomy was performed

· surgery and reconstruction of the other breast to produce symmetrical   appearance; and

· prostheses and treatment of physical complications at all stages of the mastectomy, including lymphedemas.

This coverage will be provided after consultation with the attending physician and the patient, and will be subject to the same annual deductibles and coinsurance provisions that apply for the mastectomy.

This notice is provided to you for informational purposes, no action is required on your part.

Please keep this information with your other group health plan documents. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Member Services at the number found on your Medical ID Card.
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